
STARTER: What's today? 

 

OPENING PRAYER: 

 

INTRODUCTORY CHAT: 

Showing we care 

 

HYMN 41:  

For the beauty of the earth 

 

MAN COURSE: Celebrating care 

 

TABLE CHAT: 

 

DRAMATISED READING: Luke 12 11-32 

 

REFLECTION: 

 

HYMN 474:  
Brother sister let me serve   you 

 

DESSERT: Continung to care: 

 

PRAYERS OF INTERCESSION 

THE LORD'S PRAYER 

OFFERTORY 

RECEPTION 0F SPRING FAYRE  GIFTS 

 

PRAYER OF DEDICATION 

 

HYMN 72:  

Now thank we all our God 

 

BLESSING: Said together 

 

May the blessing of God be with us 

as we love and serve one another; 

and as we share Christ’s  

unconditional love  

in the name of God the Creator, 

Redeemer and Spirit. 

Amen. 

 

 

 

 

 

A primary-school class had been 
studying magnetism all term and the 
head teacher asked the pupils on 
parents' day, 'What is it that picks up 
things and begins with M? 'Mum' came 
the reply! 

____________________ 
The moment a child is born, the mother 
is also born. She never existed before. 
The woman existed, but the mother, 
never. A mother is something absolutely 
new.—Rajneesh 

____________________ 
 Meanwhile, standing near the cross of 
Jesus were his mother, and his mother’s 
sister, Mary the wife of Clopas, and 
Mary Magdalene.  
When Jesus saw his mother and the 
disciple whom he loved standing beside 
her, he said to his mother,  
“Woman, here is your son.” Then he 
said to the disciple, “ 
Here is your mother.” And from that 
hour the disciple took her into his own 
home. John 19:25-27  

____________________ 
A teenager says when she sees her mum 
get up to do the washing up, 'Oh mum, 
don't do that. It's Mothering Sunday and 
you deserve a break. Leave it till 
tomorrow.' 



WHAT IS CAFE CHURCH? 

Café Church is church - but not as you 
might know or have experienced  it! 

Instead of a traditional service, this is a 
more relaxed and informal style of 
meeting together to worship God..  

At Café Church we think about real life 
issues through discussion around the 
table, readings, music, poetry or maybe 
a short activity. There is always an 
element of surprise as you never quite 
know what to expect.  

You will, however, notice something 
different as soon as you enter the 
building - the smell of freshly percolated 
coffee and maybe even warm scones! 
The tables will be set out with chairs 
grouped around them rather than being 
in rows.  

There will be plenty of time to chat with 
people at your table, music to listen to, 
poems, readings from the Bible,  prayers 
and maybe songs to join in singing. 

 

 

TRINITY CHURCH 
COPPICE AVENUE 

WILLINGDON 
EASTBOURNE 

BN20 9PN 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Sundays 10.30-11.30am 

 

Dates for your Diary: 

Cafe Church 2019 

April 21 

May 19 

June 16 

July 21 

Aug 18 

Sept 15 

Oct 20 

Nov 17 

Dec 15 

 
 

 

T 
 
 

 
Meeting God in a  

relaxed atmosphere 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

www.trinitywillingdon.org.uk  

Facebook: 
www.facebook.com/trinitywillingdon/ 

 

Twitter: @TrinityWdon  

MENU 
 

Welcome to  
Café Church 

http://www.facebook.com/trinitywillingdon/
http://www.facebook.com/trinitywillingdon/

